
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Elizabeth Grace <lizzyepg@gmail.com>

Tom Davis <tdavis@harveyandbattey.com>
CC: repshannonerickson@gmail.com <repshannonerickson@gmail.com>

Date: 4/20/2015 3:00:41 PM
Subject: RE: Heritage Trust Advisory Board

We will look into this now and will follow up. 
Thank you,
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: Elizabeth Grace [mailto:lizzyepg@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 2:55 PM
To: Tom Davis
Cc: Veldran, Katherine; repshannonerickson@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Heritage Trust Advisory Board

Tk you, Tom but steve Tully was notified just recently and sent me copies of documents today. He is 
now replacing me.
The sad news is that I was not informed nor was the HT Board unless it happened last week to HT I 
know steve will be great resource and that is why I nominated him!
Tk you all for your service,
Beth grace

Sent from my iPhone

> On Apr 20, 2015, at 2:47 PM, Tom Davis <tdavis@harveyandbattey.com> wrote:
>
> Katherine,
>
> My constituent, Beth Grace, asked to be relieved from membership to HTAB a couple of years ago, 
and recommended that another one of my constituents, Steve, Tully replace her. Please let me know 
what I need to do in order to facilitate this. I am by copy of this email advising Rep. Shannon 
Erickson, chairman of the Beaufort County legislative delegation, in the event that some action by the 
delegation is necessary in order for Gov. Haley to make the appointment. Thanks!
>
> Tom
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